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Background: One of the safety features on all Bradley West Jet Bridges is a sensor commonly 
referred to as the “Safety Shoe.” This device is placed in between the door of an aircraft and the 
PBB floor. If the auto-leveler fails, the safety shoe is the last line of defense against aircraft door 
damage. 
 

 

 

PLEASE REPORT ANY DAMAGED EQUIPMENT IMMEDIATELY TO 
VANDERLANDE CONTROL ROOM OR TBITEC. 

Vanderlande Control Room: 310-215-1218 

TBITEC Duty Manager Hotline: 310-646-9378 

 


